
PTO Meeting Minutes 

 
North Liberty Elementary School PTO 

General PTO Meeting Minutes 

School Media Center 

Tuesday August 11, 2015 

 

Denise Scott, Kimberlee Bers, Elisabeth Roush, Lisa rice, Kelli Craft, Kristin Tolleson, Amy Weiss, Karlie 

Gibson, Mr Romer, Amber Buckner, Melinda Frick and Angie Harness 

 

Meeting called to order at 3:20 PM by (President, Amber Buckner)  

 

President’s report – Would like all information on events as we would like to have organized binders for 

each event so anyone chairing the event would have information on where to start 

 

Vice Presidents report –Would Like to suggest a Fun Run as a fundraiser fall 2016 

 

Treasurer’s report – would suggest we keep at least $4000 in account throughout the year. Emailed 

Budget  

 

 

 Committee Heads -    

1) Yearbook – Lisa Rice & Kimberlee Bers will Chair and Co Chair   

2) Elves Workshop – Kim Bers and Melinda Frick will Chair and Co Chair 

3) Fun Fair- Amber Buckner, Melinda Frick and Angie Harness will Chair and Co Chair 

4) Grandparents Day- Amber Buckner, Melinda Frick and Angie Harness will Chair and Co Chair (date is 

October 12-16) Suggesting we add VIP Day to Grandparent day for those who grandparents cannot 

attend Mrs. Gibson Motion that we add it to the flyer when it gets sent home with students Mrs 

Weiss 2nds.. Mr Romer Suggest we use Local for cookies, Lisa Rice suggest Kroger will give a very 

good discount and that we just order every day 

5) 4th-6th Grade Dance Tracie Patrick will Chair and Shannon Stuart will Co Chair 

6) Staff Appreciation- Week of October 19 Vicki Miller and Carolee Shoue will Chair and Co Chair 

7) Book Fair- Denise Scott (Date is October 12-16) Denise and Mr Romer will figure out where to have. 

And she will have scholastic dollars to give to teachers 

8) Honor Roll Breakfast- Denise has requested an increase of $100.00 

 

 

 

Unfinished Business-  

1. Blessing in a Backpack starts Friday September 4,2015 

 

 

New Business-  

 

Principals' Report – School has started off very well, although attendance is down as of now.  Transportation has 

added new routes, Istep scores will be delayed possible by January.  Bathrooms have been remodeled and 

purchased new mirrors (Mr Romer will email Adrienne Wilk) We have New Teachers Mrs. Isler, Rachel Kaser , and 

Mrs Groves has moved back into 1
st

 grade  

 

NEXT PTO MEETING: September 8@3:15, School Media Center 



Meeting Adjourned at: 4:30 PM 

Prepared by: 

Angie Harness 

8/2015 


